
 
 
 
 

Dear Friends, 
The New Year brings a new 
start and endless 
possibilities. We are so 
thankful for all of you that 
sent funds to the Christmas 
Celebration Project so the 
children could have 
something special for 
Christmas. We got many 
reports of Christmas 
celebrations from around the 
world. As we begin 2011, 
we should all reflect on how fortunate we are to have the freedom and privilege 
to be involved in the work of our Lord! 
I have to be honest with all of you, 2011 finds TTWM in unchartered waters. 
Unless the Lord provides a miracle we will no longer be able to operate the way 
we are at this time. We need funds for our operating expenses. The ministry will 
go on, however due to the prolonged economic decline, our ministry will not be 
able to continue at the same level. We believe that the Lord is in control of all 
things and that He knows all about these circumstances, and we feel that we 
should let you know as well. Please be in prayer for TTWM. We desire your 
prayers that this great ministry the Lord started so many years ago can continue 
without disruption. 
Aaron and Hur 100 Club  
Because of this need we have started the 
Aaron and Hur Club. (Exodus 17:8-12) 
Just as Aaron and Hur supported the arms 
of Moses when he could not hold them up 
himself, we need your help. We are 
looking for people that want to be a part 
of spreading the gospel and helping 
orphans around the world to agree to 
support Touch the World Ministries by 
giving $100 a month for our operation. 
Please pray and seek the Lord on this. We 
only need 77 members of the Aaron and Hur Club at $100 per month to meet 
our goal and keep TTWM going strong.  We thank each and every one of you 
for being our partner in serving our great Lord. Ultimately, it is all in His hands. 
We want to be obedient and follow His guidance. If the Lord chose not to do 
another thing through this ministry we could praise Him until He comes back 
for all that He has already done! 
 
Carrying the Gospel Light, 
Homer 
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Praises from 2010 
 180 Pastors trained at conference in 

Bungoma Kenya 
  HIV training in the public schools in 

Bungoma. Presented the gospel and 
hundreds of decisions for Christ. 

 Dedication of the Mawagala village in 
Iganga Uganda. Praise for the thousands 
of decisions that were made for Christ 
because of the village being rebuilt. Muslim 
after Muslim testifying that they are 
followers of Christ now! 

 The start of the second village in Iganga 
Uganda being rebuilt. Buckaye is the 
second of 70 villages that need rebuilding 
and renovations. Already there are many 
decisions for Christ. 

 Completion of the school at the River 
Jordan Champions Home. Starting of a 
sewing school at River Jordan. Purchase of 
land for cow project and the purchase of a 
cow. 

 Finish of the second year of our Vasile 
Gherman Pastor School in Drobeta Turnu 
Severin, Romani. 

 Building of the first phase of our new 
Champions Home in Bellemu Garbunga 
Liberia. 

 First evangelical church plant in the 
Bellemu village. City of Refuge Church. 
1500 people attended showing of Jesus 
Film 300 decisions for Christ. 

 Purchase of the land for a new Champions 
Home for Agape Christian Mission in 
Salem, India. 

 Helped with First phases of the first level of 
a Champions Home in Kerela India for 
Christ Alive Care Ministries. 

 Helped to fund the building of a school and 
mission house for Echoes of Mercy in 
Kasuma Kenya. 

 Crusades in Hyderabad India. 30000 in 
attendance 5000 decisions for Christ 

 Feeding of the children and Lepers in the 
slums of Hyderabad India 

 New partnership with Kendrick Ministries in 
San Salvador, El Salvador. 

 


